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Friday 27th September 2019 
Week 1 Summer Menus 

School Clubs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week the children have spent a lot of time preparing for the harvest service in church; they wrote prayers, practised their 
songs and instruments and sang so beautifully together. It was lovely to share the time together as a school and I would like to 
thank the Rev’d Dawn, Caroline and Elsie Baker for taking such good care of us once again in the church.  
We have also continued to think about our wonderful world which God created and were inspired by the Swedish school-girl 
Greta Thunberg who the children had heard about on the television, through social media or YouTube. Greta is passionate about 
the world she is growing up in and what we can do to preserve its beauty. I am excited to begin our Eco-Church committee again 
soon as the children have had such wonderful ideas about litter picking, recycling and taking good care of our wonderful planet. 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you for all your support with the Macmillan coffee morning today. It was lovely to have those who were able to stay after 
Team assembly and we had so many amazing cakes to choose from. The Macmillan charity has supported many of our families 
at Sheering School so it was wonderful that we were able to support the fantastic work that they do.  
 
Past Pupils 
We were really pleased that some of our past Year 6s came to visit us when Leventhorpe had a training day last week. They 
have settled so well and we were really proud to hear, that out of over 200 children, 6 awards were given for taking part in their 
summer reading challenge and 3 of those children were from Sheering school. Well done Evie, Kristian and Jessica. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Issy has been working very hard out of school; she has passed her Grade 2 singing exam and her Grade 1 Modern 
Theatre exam with distinction.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award: Fay, Danielle, Orla, Hannah, Sam, Madison, 
Sophia, Harriet, Daisy, Mitchell, Ivy, Jena, Tilda, Freya, Tyler, Molly, Patrick, Archie, Lucy, Jasper, Isabelle, Jacob, Siena, Joshua, 
Emily, Harry and Ruby. Orla and Tyler have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. This week’s Super Spellzone Spellers are 
Laura, Joshua, Jude, Belle, Lily Mae, Jena, Jessica, Charlie, Patrick, Fay, Tyler, Archie, Sophia, Amalie, Lola and Emily. Well 
done Okia, Fay, Molly, Katie, Nathan, Isabella, Finley, Isobel and Jacob. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
Mr Downey thanked Sam, Harry and Nathan for challenging themselves in maths; Mr Downey also wanted to thank the Quickbury 
class band for their wonderful performance in church; Ruby thanked Wendy for being ‘the best’; Harriet wanted to wish Wendy 
‘good luck’ in her new job; Tilda thanked Alfie, Max and Alfie for making her happy; Fran thanked Gracie for helping her in maths; 
Mrs Shoults wanted to say thank you to Sonny for being so caring and Mrs Maris thanked Sam for helping to put away the PE 
equipment. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have shown they are thankful for our world: 
Copeland: Alfie is always looking after minibeasts by putting them in our bug hotel. 
Durrington: Patrick always notices the changes in the seasons. 
Fitzwalter: Mrs Stickland was delighted that George noticed the beauty of nature on the walk to church. 
Quickbury:.Molly thought the wild flowers she saw on the way to school were so beautiful that she collected a few to share with 
her class. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Orla for being thankful for the things she has and for giving her own money to charity. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Free school meals 
Parent consultations 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday song to Mrs Creed who is celebrating her birthday today. 
, 
Diary Dates 
Monday 14th October: 3:30-5:30 Parent consultations 
Wednesday 16th October: 5:00-8:00pm Parent consultations  
Week beginning 9th December: Nativity concerts (church date to be confirmed) and Christmas dinner 
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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